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25/04/2022 

MRS Sarah Dickson 
22 Woodbine ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

The thought of having a child care at this location is outrageous. Bangaroo Street is already a 
relatively unsafe street and having increased parked cars as parents drop off (as there is no 
adequate off street parking) will make it even more dangerous for everyone. I trust Council will 
uphold their previous assessments and reject the application. This property is a house, not a 
commercial premise. The owners bought it as a house and that's how it should stay. 
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